
Week of March 15 

 

Trustees, 

 

I hope you're enjoying this beautiful sunny first weekend of the northern New England spring. I 

appreciate that you have a significant amount of material to review before tomorrow's Board 

meeting, so I'll hold my report of recent happenings across the System for then. 

 

Regards, 

Dan 

 


